
Legal Notice: Request for Proposals 

 

The Fairfield County Law Library will be receiving competitive sealed proposals for online legal 

research services for 1 to 3 patron access accounts that can be accessed from desktop computers 

that the Law Library makes available to library patrons and separately for online legal research 

services for 35-40 attorney users and an equivalent number of non-attorney users. (All users will 

be employees or elected officials of Fairfield County or the City of Lancaster.) 

 

For more information or a copy of the requests for proposals, please contact Gail Beck at the 

Fairfield County Law Library, gail.beck@fairfieldcountyohio.gov. 
 

Proposals must be submitted in accordance with the terms of the RFP no later than 11:00 A.M. 

Eastern Standard Time on April 26, 2024. 


